
 

 

Friday 29 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Autumn Term – Principal’s Roundup - 4 
 

Another great week here at Caister Academy. 
 

I wanted to highlight the great things below:  
 

• This week’s assemblies focused on the International Day of Languages with a reminder to 
all students around how to access support if they experience unkindness or bullying.  

• Year 7’s attendance has been excellent this week and staff have loved listening to them 
singing in assembly.   

• So far this year Caister Academy Students have answered over 47,000 questions correctly 
on Sparx.  This means we are well on the way to reaching our goal of 750,000. Thank you 
for supporting your child with completing these.   

• Senior Year career interviews continued this week, and I have enjoyed talking to students 
about their plans and aspirations for next year.  

• All students were introduced to the new Caister Academy Student Leadership Team in 
assembly today. 

• We have seen an incredible turn out to electives this week, especially to the multisport 
sessions. Thank you to all students who have attended.   

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far: 
First place – 7AMC (95.8%) 
Second place – 7RHA (95.3%) 
Third place – 7DMI (95%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week: 
First place – 7DMI 
Second place – 8GAB 
Third place – 10MMA 

• I am delighted to share that we had our annual Creative Education Trust Safeguarding review 
this week and achieved the highest ‘green’ rating.  I look forward to sharing more details of 
the report in my end of term update letter.  

 
Reminders for next week and beyond:  
  

• The assembly theme for next week is Black History Month. 

• We briefly moved back to summer uniform this week, as some areas of the school remained 
warm.  From Monday 2 October students are required to bring blazers to school, as we return 
to non-summer uniform. 

• Monday 2 October and Tuesday 3 October – Flu vaccinations will be administered to students 
with parental consent. 

• Friday 6 October - Pizza lunch for students with 100% attendance.  

• Monday 9 October - Shakespeare Design Workshop 9.45am – 11.45am. 

• Wednesday 11 October - Year 9 and 10 Warner Brother Studios Trip. 
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• Thursday 19 October - Tutor Evening (further details to follow). 

• Friday 20 October - Tutor Day (further details to follow). 
  
Thank you for taking the time to read this, I look forward to sending you another update next week.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 


